
 

 

Walk to St Mary’s Church and Teddy Bears Picnic at the Rectory-  

Friday 15th July 2016 

We have been invited by Reverend Roni to go to have our teddy bears picnic in the rectory 

garden on Friday 15th July, followed by a play in the garden and a look around the church 

itself where we will look for shapes etc... All children are invited but arrangements differ for 

those who are not usually with us on a Friday.  

The plan is to walk with the children to the Rectory, leaving from Pre school at 12pm. It is 

quite a long walk for some of the pre school children so if you think your child may struggle 

please let us know.  

If your child is not usually at pre school, you can walk with us if you wish or meet us closer to 

the rectory along the way, if you are walking please be with us by 12pm. If your child is not 

usually in on a Friday afternoon, we will need you to stay with the 

Children will all need a packed lunch – and on this occasion please include a drink, and a 

spoon if they have a yogurt. We will provide additional drinks during the afternoon.  

This will also be Sarah’s last day with us at pre school – unfortunately she will not be with us 

for the last week of term, and will be moving away with her family over the Summer. We 

would therefore like to invite parents/carers to meet us up at the rectory at 2.30pm if 

possible, to say a final farewell to Sarah and to hand over some leaving gifts/cards to her, 

wishing her well.  

ALL CHILDREN NEED TO BE COLLECTED FROM THE RECTORY AT 3PM.   

The committee will be organising a collection for Sarah, so if you would like to contribute to 

this please pop into a sealed envelope with your name and ensure you also sign her leaving 

card.  

Please complete and return the reply slip below to indicate what you and your child will be 

doing on this day. Please also indicate if you are able to be a helper for the afternoon, as we 

will need volunteers to help us walk with the children.  

Unfortunately, if the weather is bad we would have to cancel the picnic at the rectory but we 

can have an indoor picnic in the hall…again you would still need to bring lunch and a 

teddy..and stay with your child if they aren’t usually in. Parents still invited to say goodbye to 

Sarah from 2.30pm. 
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Please delete as appropriate & reply by Friday 8th July 

Child’s Name____________________________ Will / Will not be attending the picnic. 

 I give permission for them to walk to the rectory and understand a risk 

assessment is in place that I am able to see on request.   Yes / No 

 I am able to help and can arrive at pre school for 12pm   Yes / No 

 My child is not usually in on a Friday afternoon but I would prefer to .. 

a) Meet at the rectory    b) Meet at the pre school at 12pm to walk 

 I will ensure my child has a suitable coat / suncream / hat as appropriate 

Signed____________________________Print Name _____________________________ 


